CRAFTICUBS NEWS February 2018

Duverlin Close, Norwich, NR4 6HS

Tel: 01603 502454 Tel: 07517941139

Email: crafticubs@eaton.norfolk.sch.uk

Web: www.eaton.norfolk.sch.uk

Hello and welcome to the first Crafticubs Newsletter of 2018.

Half term is nearly upon us and Spring is just around the corner.

We have had a very busy start to the year in both Breakfast and After School Club. We have again welcomed several new children who have settled in well. In the next few weeks we will be welcoming several more.

Staffing has remained the same:

Claire Swallow Breakfast & After School Club - Mon-Fri Emily Taylor Breakfast & After School Club - Mon-Fri

Louise Tillett After School Club - Mon-Thurs
Charlotte King After School Club - Thurs and Fri

Donna Smith After School Club - Mon Ruth Wyman After School Club - Tuesday

From Premier Sports we have:

Oliver Newson Breakfast Club - Mon-Fri
Tom Peachman Breakfast Club - Mon-Fri &

After School Club - Wed

Sam Chambers After School Club - Mon-Fri



Already this term the children have had the opportunity to make creations using loom bands, hama beads, used paper plates to make elephants and monsters and also made finger puppets.

The children have also created a wonderful display to celebrate Australia Day. Some of the children at After School have also had the opportunity to make peppermint creams which is going to be an ongoing activity to allow all the children the chance to make some if they wish.

In addition to these creative pursuits the children have also been given the opportunity to play football, dodge ball, badminton, bowls, gymnastics, archery and have been able to use the indoor climbing apparatus.



Headteacher
Mr Allan Lowe MA(Oxon),NPQH

REMINDERS.

Please note that Breakfast Club runs from 7.30 until 8.50am. Breakfast is served from 7.30 until 8.15am.

If you wish your child to eat breakfast we ask that they do not arrive after 8.15am.

We have a lot of children to cater for and this enables your child to enjoy their breakfast, whilst giving them time to join in activities before going into class.





Due to safeguarding reasons may we also remind you to leave promptly when collecting your children from After School Club.

Any donations of toys, dressing up clothes and junk modelling materials will be gratefully received. We are aware that many of the children are taking home a lot of their creations made from the junk modelling, but they do really enjoy this activity and some of the children have invested a lot of time, effort and thought in creating their masterpieces to share with you!!



The school discos are going to have a slightly different format this term, both discos will be running simultaneously from the end of school until 4.30pm.

If you have your child booked into After School Club on Wednesday 14 March they will be offered the opportunity to attend the disco free of charge and then come along to After School Club when it has finished.